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ADDENDUM TO AGENDA ITEM 

PROPOSED SINGLE SHARED WASTE SERVICE 

 

OBSERVATIONS 

Paragraph 6.6 states that members will be updated at the meeting on any additional 

points that staff have raised as a consequence of the Informal Information Paper set 

out in Appendix 2 of the report. 

The following additional points have been made by the Waste Strategy Team of the 

City Council and the proposed response is set out as feedback: 

Comment Directors’ Feedback 

It will be more advantageous for the 
Waste Strategy team to be located within 
the city than for the two teams to be co-
located. There are a number of reasons 
for this including the interaction with 
other teams such as street scene, city 
rangers and the stores. 

Paragraph 6.2 of the report makes it 
clear that the location of policy staff has 
yet to be decided however it is 
anticipated that these officers will be co-
located. The reason for proposed co-
location is to achieve efficiencies in 
policy formulation and to ensure that only 
one manager is needed for the policy 
function. 

 

Simon Payne, Director of Environment, Cambridge City Council 

 


